
From:   Allison Cheffer   

To:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   September 23, 2013

Subject:   FCC File No. 0630-EX-PL-2013
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Behnam,

I believe we were able to add the correct information you requested. Please feel free to contact me if you
have any questions or require any additional information (202.434.4120, chefer@khlaw.com)

Thank you,
Allison


